
 

 

 

Comments:  

The school management, Principal and EPC are very supportive of the NET Section programmes. The 

school is willing to try new initiatives (Coding to Learn) to enhance students learning. 

The school has maintained an excellent home-school relationship which is reflected through the keen 

participation from parents during the meetings. School uses every opportunity to promote home 

reading and provides every possible support to facilitate this. 

Ms Stephanie will be leaving and her services will be missed. She is a very knowledgeable teacher and 

has worked hard to establish the school-based reading programme. Her support in setting up the guided 

reading programme with commercial readers is commendable. AT will be looking forward to supporting 

the school and the new NET in the coming year. 

 


